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Dear Ms Huitfeldt, 

 

Following our letter of December 17, 2015 we would like to inform you as follows. On behalf of the 

European Affairs Committees of the House of Representatives and the Senate of the States-General, 

we have the honour to invite two members of the Stortinget as observer in accordance with article 3.3 

of the Rules of Procedure of the Conference of Parliamentary Comittees for Union Affairs (COSAC) to 

the meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC which will take place in The Hague on 7 and 8 February 

2016. To the Plenary meeting of the LV COSAC which will take place in The Hague on 12 – 14 June 

2016, we have the honour to invite three members of the Stortinget as observer. 

 

Your delegation is invited to register for these meetings via 

https://parleu2016.nl/eventRegister/0/deelnemer and use the registration code: CosacNL01.  

 

The abovementioned meetings are organised by the European Affairs Committees of the House of 

Representatives and the Senate within the Parliamentary dimension of the EU Presidency. 

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact us via parleu2016@staten-generaal.nl.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Tuur Elzinga Mr. Malik Azmani   

Chair of the committee on  Chair of the committee on 

European Affairs of the Senate European Affairs of the House of Representatives 

 

 


